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THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: April 22, 2016
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958
 
STATEMENT FROM FIRST LADY MCCRAY ON 30-YEAR HIGH FOR SUICIDE RATE
 
"The need for mental health reform in New York City and across our nation could not be more clear. Mental health challenges, including those that lead to suicide, are treatable. But they won't be treated if people are‎ too ashamed or afraid to reach out for help, are unable to access help in their language or in a place they feel comfortable or if they are unaware that services are available. We must continue to build our mental health infrastructure so that anyone can get care when they need it, and we must connect people to care earlier – before they have suffered so much as to want to take their life.
 
New York City is forging a new path to improve mental wellness for the health of our city with ThriveNYC, by increasing high-quality services that also are culturally competent and easier to access. I urge other cities, states and the federal government to make mental wellness a priority and encourage New Yorkers to remember, as they pass by their neighbors, that a conversation or kind words can sometimes save a life."
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